October 23, 2014
Dear Editor,

Thank you very much for your letter dated October 11, 2014. Based on your
comment and request, we have made some modification on the original manuscript.
Here, we attached revised manuscript in the format of Word (file name: 12748-review.
doc).

Title: A review of the treatment of irritable bowel syndrome in China
Author: Chun-Yan Li, Shu-Chuen Li

Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastroenterology
ESPS Manuseript NO: 12748

The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:

1. Format has been updated.

2. I have had my manuscripts edited by American Journal Experts and attached the
LANGUAGE CERTIFICATE.

3. Revision has been made in accordance with the reviewer’s comments.

(1) A running title of “Treatment of Irritable Bowel Syndrome” is added.

(2) Detailed address has been provided in the revised manuscript.

(3) Alist of 5 keywords has been provided in the revised manuscript.

(4) The abstract has been revised to 220 words.

(5) A summary of the most innovative findings has been added.

(6) All authors’ abbreviation names and manuscript title have been provided as
requested in the revised manuscript.

(7) The table has been changed into the Excel format.

(8) All figures and tables have been placed at the end of the paper as requested.

4. References and typesetting were corrected.
5. I agreed that the article was published as MINIREVIEW column.

Thank you and all the reviewers for the kind advice.

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology:.
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Chwf\)’om Li
Chunyan Li
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